
From:  <CWILLIAMS8@aol.com> 
To: jparks@ntmwd.com; Karen.Guz@saws.org; montgomerygene@gmail.com 
Date:  5/30/2008 8:45 AM 
Subject:  Re: Water Category Comments 
 
CC: Comer.Tuck@twdb.state.tx.us; Vanessa.Escobar@twdb.state.tx.us 
 
Gene and Karen I like the categories that Gene has proposed.  I  believe they  
are easily recognizable and gives enough sub-division for  proper tracking. 
  
C. E.  Williams 
General Manager  
Panhandle Groundwater District 
P.O. Box 637   
White Deer, Texas 79097 
Phone 806-883-2501 
Cell 806-669-4458   
 
  


